Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: Public Correspondence (Addendum): A126/22 (8099 Weston Road)

Importance: High

From: Define Hair Studio

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 10:51 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Public Notice File: A126/22

Hello,

My name is Pawel Dabrowski and | am the owner of Define Hair Studio. Currently we have 2 locations: one is
located at 8099 Weston Rd. Unit12 and the other at 200 Windflower Gate Unit#6 in Vaughan.

It has come to my attention that Unit 8 at 8099 Weston Rd. is currently being considered for zoning for a hair salon. The

signage states to contact the city prior or during the live stream available June 16th with all concerns.

Plaza at 8099 Weston Rd. has already 5 beauty/hair salons (Define Hair Studio, Textures, Lanzi Hair, Francis and Velve
Beauty) existing within. On behalf of myself and others, | strongly disapprove that zoning should be modified and be
approved for another hair/beauty salon.

It devalues our business for resale value, creates more competition and is unfair for the landlords to potentially rent out
existing hair salon units.

Define Hair Studio and my neighboring salons have maintained our status before, during and after the crisis of
lockdowns to our industry. It has been incredibly difficult, but we have survived. Define Hair Studio, along with Textures,
Francis and Lanzi Hair have been at that location for over 10 years each and Velve has been there for almost 3 years as
well.

We ask for zoning not be granted and fairness to loyal salons in the plaza be respected.

We want to ensure you received our protest via email prior to the date posted.

Thank you for allowing us a voice to speak on this matter.

We look forward to hearing back from you and attending live stream feed on June 16th.
Best regards,

Pawel Dabrowski
Owner/Define Hair Studio



